
 

On the occasion of the launching campaign 

for the III phase of the restoration of the 

Nativity Church in Bethlehem  
 

The Palestinian Embassy to the Holy See  

in coordination with the  

Palestinian Presidential Committee for 

Restoration of the Church of Nativity  

 

Cordially invite you to the workshop  
 

The Basilica of the Nativity Church in 

Bethlehem: A Jewel of Humanity 
 

Monday, June 13th 2016  

From 9.15 to 12.30  

 

Palazzo Cardinal Cesi  

Via della Conciliazione, 51, 00193 Roma 
 

R.S.V.P by Friday 3rd 2016 at vaticano@ambasciatapalestina.com 

 

 

Ambasciata dello Stato di Palestina presso la Santa Sede 

mailto:vaticano@ambasciatapalestina.com

